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Monaghan County Council, 

Director of Services Economic Development, Planning & Capital Projects, 

Planning Offices, 

1 Dublin Street, 

Monaghan, 

H18 X982. 

 

By email:  planning@monaghancoco.ie  

 

28th August 2025 
 
   
Re: Planning Compliance Submission Additional Details for Condition 7 of ABP 
Reference 02.VA0017 – North-South 400 kV Interconnector Project 

Dear Sir, 

I refer to the above An Bord Pleanála Board Order for the North-South 400 kV 
Interconnector project 02.VA0017. 

You will be aware of the ongoing planning discussions taking place between ESB and 
Monaghan, Meath and Cavan County Councils. 

Arising from those discussions, ESB made a compliance submission in relation to 
condition 7 to Monaghan on 30th April 2025.  

Monaghan County Council requested additional details on 25th June 2025. This 
submission provides all the requested details in the attached report. This is the original 
report updated to incorporate the required details with Appendix 5 pointing to where all 
the details are provided. 
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I look forward to your response and if you have any queries please contact the 
undersigned at brendan.allen@esb.ie or 086 8336990. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Brendan Allen FIPI 

Planning Team Leader 
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